
Livonia Public Schools 
 

Department of Student Services 
 
 
 
TO:  Andrea Oquist 
  Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Jennifer Taiariol 
  Director of Student Services    
 
DATE: March 27, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Wayne RESA Parent Advisory Committee 
 
 
I would like to place on the agenda for the Committee of the Whole meeting on 
April 9, 2018, a recommendation for the Nomination of Parents to Wayne RESA 
PAC.     
 
It is my pleasure to recommend the continued appointment, for the 2018-2019 
school year, of Eileen Brandt and Kara Clarke as WCPAC representatives from 
the Livonia Public Schools.   
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